Request for Proposals – Mowing and Landscaping
Notice is hereby given that the Highland County Commissioners are requesting bid proposals for Mowing and Landscaping Services for the 2024 mowing season. Bid packets can be picked up in the Commissioner’s Office OR can be requested via email at commissioners@co.highland.oh.us. Bids will be received until 9:00 a.m. Wednesday, March 27, 2024, and read aloud publicly. 
Proposals are to be submitted in a sealed envelope addressed to:
Mowing and Landscaping 
Highland County Commissioners 
119 Governor Foraker Place, Suite 211
Hillsboro, OH 45133

This notice is posted on the Highland County Website at https://www.co.highland.oh.us/public-notices.html 
By order of the owner: Highland County Board of Commissioners



